
OFFICIAL STATEMENT

On the Resignations of Three (3) 
Officials of PhilHealth

PhilHealth has yet to officially 
receive the letter of 
resignation of Atty Thorrsson 

Keith. However, any grievances 
on promotion, which Atty. Keith 
applied for, can be resolved 
through its grievance machinery. 

Head Executive Assistant 
Etrobal Laborte has tendered his 
resignation in the middle of July 
and will take effect at the end of 

August 2020 to go back to taking 
his PhD, while Corporate Legal 
Counsel Atty. Roberto Labe Jr. 
vehemently denied any news of 
his resignation. 

PhilHealth assures the public 
that it takes seriously any issue on 
corruption, and asks Atty. Keith 
to substantiate his accusations so 
proper procedures can be initiated.


